
Happy 2013! 

 

Happy New Year to all of our School families!  I hope the time our 

students had off from school was a great chance for families to 

spend some quality time together!  In the hustle of all of the 

activities and events in our daily lives, having some extra time to 

spend with our families is always beneficial! 

Many parents had the opportunity to attend our Christmas 

program and it was a great success. (Despite the weather) With 

some planning, coordinating, and team work we were able to do a 

school wide program. Thank you to Michelle Stone, teachers, 

assistants and students for all your efforts. The show you put on 

was fabulous! 

As we wrap up the first half of the school year, I would also like 

to thank our parents for everything they have done to support our 

school so far this year. Thank you for all you do to make our school 

a great place. Please remember to sign in at the office when you 

are visiting or helping out around the school. We understand the 

inconvenience however we all can understand the importance. 

Please continue to check the website, newsletter, flyers and 

weekly voice/email for information about upcoming school events. 

Here is to a fantastic and safe 2013! 

 
Renee Hults 

 

Greetings from the Principal  

School  Hours &  

Contact   Numbers 

Grades K5– 8:10- 2:35 

Grades 6-8   8:10: 2:40 

846-6280 or 899-1417 

Applegate School 

January 1,2013 

Cougar  Tails 

Monthly Calendar     

     January 

 

7 -  First day back 

from winter-break 

18th– reminder– 

there are classes 

for students. 

21st– No classes– 

Martin Luther 

King Day. 

 

 





Girl’s Basketball 

Practice is Monday thru Friday, 3:30-5:00.  Girls are to report to homework 

club at 2:40 and remain there until 3:20.  You will be dismissed to dress 

down at that time. Please have your gym shoes and shorts to practice in.  

This is a just a reminder to all parents, guardians, 

and/or visitors of Applegate School students, if you 

visit our campus, we need you to stop by the front 

office, sign in, and get a visitor’s badge.  Thank 

You for your support in helping us keep 

our school safe. 

Parents please remember there 

are dates for shot exclusions.  

They are coming up soon. Please 

check to see if your student needs 

to update his/her shot records.   

Exclusion Day is in February. 

As the New Year kicks off,  we would like to remind parents that good attendance is 

key to academic success. We are approaching our first round of required state test-

ing, OAKS (Oregon Assessment of Knowledge Skills) for grades 3rd-8th. Parents 

please continue to support your child by communicating with your teacher on a 

regular basis about their behavior and academic growth.  Working together we can 

build success! 



        First Trimester Honor Roll Students 

              Mr. Montano’s 6-7 

     6th      7th 

Wyatt Arnsdorf– 3.7     Amaya Lieb  3.0 

Danny Black-   4.0    Hunter Arnsdorf  3.2  

Caleb Dybala-  3.5     Liz Caudell  3.0                            

        Jamas Turley-Guient 3.2 

Elijiah Elliott 3.8     Charlee Johnson 3.8  

Joe Foley-Blanton 3.3     Tanner Locke     3.7 

Mason Lindorf  3.7     Robert Peterson 3.2     

Lorelei McNally 3.8     Gabriel Schwarz 3.6  

Adara Peppercorn 3.7 

Sayge Pereira  3.0 

Joshua Saunders 3.5 

Leah Stone  3.8 

Parker Wright  3.8    

                    Mrs. Boehm's 7-8 

        7th     8th 

Milo Dolantree  3.8  Skylar Brown 3.7    

Kolton, Fisher  3.5  Nora Caudell 3.0 

Jessi Henderickson 3.7  Ammom Cliff 3.5 

Maddie Lothrop  3.5  Amamda Dodson 3.5 

Garret Marcoulier 3.7  Harley Foster 3.7 

Joshua Rabjohn  3.7  Rowdy Garoutte 3.8 

Nahane Rumery  3.3  Austin Green 4.0 

Ryan Vidlak  3.8  Autumn Hewitt 3.7 

Shae Wiginton  3.3  Jade Johnson 3.3 

      Azzie Maujean 3.5 

      Asha Sasse 3.5 

      Ty Stegall 3.5 

      Autumn Wilkins-Kahn  3.3 




